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Those who sell guns should be licensed and should be audited annually. There is no 

reason why a gun seller should object to being responsible for who he or she sell 

guns to. Any objections indicate an intent to sell without caring what kind of whack-

job person you are selling a gun.  

Pass this bill.  

 


